Idaho Public Utilities Commission Erad Little, Govemor

PO Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0074 Paul Kjellander, Commissioner
Kristine Raper, Commissioner

Eric Anderson, Commissioner

August 26, 2020 Report #N202002

Nathan Caldwell

Northwest Gas Processing
Weiser Brown Operating
117 E. Calhoun St. (Box 500)
Magnolia, AR 71753

Dear Mr. Caldwell:

RE: Northwest Gas Processing’s (NWGP) Response dated July 14, 2020 to Idaho Public
Utilities Commission’s (IPUC) Notice of Probable Violation (NOPV) dated June 19, 2020

Thank you for your letter, addressing the items in the Notice of Probable Violations relating to a
records/field inspection in the state of Idaho.

IPUC Staff accepts NWGP’s response and corrective actions to those items. The PUC closing the
previous NOPV’s that were issued prior to Weiser Brown Operating purchasing NWGP, those
include #N201801 and #N201901.

Thank you for the cooperation and support of your staff during this process and for your
continued interest in pipeline safety. This NOPV is closed with no further action required.
Should you have any questions regarding this action or pipeline safety, you may contact me or
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Darrin Ulmer
Pipeline Safety, Program Manager
208-473-9210
Darrin.Ulmer@puc.idaho.gov

11331 W. Chinden Bivd., Building 8, Suite 201-A, Boise ID 83714
Telephone: (208) 334-0300 Facsimile: (208) 334-3762



